

Live Oak County 4-H



What's New?

Effective Immediately!!

A new rule was passed at the Live Oak County Fair Association Board meeting this week that will affect anyone that made the auction at the Live Oak County Fair.

"If thank you letters are not received by July 31, year of the auction, to the advisor, the auction check will be voided, and funds will be restricted for use by the coop at the next auction."

So, make sure you get your thank you cards competed in a timely manner and turned in. This is for 4-H, FFA & FCCLA. This pertains to ALL exhibitors that sold animals, rosette winning baked items, or shop projects.

Coming up!

Fashion Sensation and 4-H Round-Up

Congrats to the kids that participated in Fashion Sensation and 4-H Roundup!

Our senior Livestock Judging Team is headed to State! Congrats!

From every contest, we had top winners, high point individuals and top 10 teams! Congrats to everyone and their hard work!!

Round-Up opens on 4-H Online May 1st at 1 PM and closes May 12th! Please make note!

Future Dates

5/2 Record Book Training

5/2 State Round-Up Registration Opens

5/3 Leadership Lab Registration Opens

5/16 Record Book Training

> 5/24 Krystal's Birthday

6/1 County Council Meeting @ 10 AM

Coming Up!

4-H Meetings

The meetings for May:

- 5/1 George West 4-H @ LOC Fairgrounds 6 PM
- 5/1 Longhorn 4-H @ LOC Fairgrounds 5 PM
- 5/2 Three Rivers 4-H @ TR Lutheran Church 7:30 PM
- 5/11 Kuntry Kids 4-H @ Swinny Switch Fire Dept 6 PM
- 5/15 NRV 4-H @ Kopplin Park 1 PM
- 5/17 Shooting Sports @ Beefmaster Building 6:30 PM

Updates

Cattlemen's Round-Up has been scheduled for June 20th. Please mark your calendars! We will need help!

Live Oak Fair checks should be available in May! Please be on the lookout for updates and when we will accept thank you notes and W9

Be on the lookout for Leadership Lab information for June! If you are interested in going, please contact the office so we can mark you down!

Thank you to all the kids that helped donate items to the local fire departments! We are currently working on disbursing them! If you would like to help deliver to Three Rivers, George West, or Lagarto please call us at 361-449-1703!

Parent FYI's

We still have pecans for sale if you are interested in buying any

Be on the lookout for animal validation information!

